
 

 

 
 

Memorandum 
 

 
To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
Through: George Garrett, City Manager 
 
From:  Sean Cannon, Ports Director 
 
Date:  March 12, 2024  
 
Re:  February Monthly Report  

 
 
 
 
 
Revenue:  City Marina saw $101,809 in total revenue for the month of February. 
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Occupancy: February’s average daily occupancy was 98%. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TOTAL TRANSIENT ARRIVALS: 
 
*IN-STATE VESSELS: 16 
 
*OUT-OF-STATE VESSELS: 26 
 
*FOREIGN VESSELS: 5 
 
*TOTAL VESSELS: 47 
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News: The build for the Marina storage loft is set to begin this week. The new contractor, C Scape 
Construction, is scheduled to begin its first of the tri-annual mooring system cleaning and inspection at the 
end of this month.  
 
Projects: The final stages of the marina generator project was completed as the fence was built. Several 
derelict vessels were removed from the harbor as well as a jetski and a few abandoned dinghies, thanks to 
Coffin Marine. (See photos below) 
 

Derelict Vessels 

     
 

Jetski and Dinghy Removal 

  
 
 
 

  
 



 

 

 
 
                

 
     
 
                                           
 

 

 


